
Papal Mass Registration 
 

All members of staff who would wish to attend the Papal Mass on November 

26, 2015, at the University grounds and may not have registered with their 

respective parishes are now invited to register at their respective 

Colleges.  The place to register is the Office of Assistant Dean of 

Students for College staff while those in Central Administration should 

register at the Office of Dean of students. 

 

This registration will be closed on Wednesday, November 11, 2015 at 

10.00a.m. and names forwarded to the chaplaincy. 

 

 




